
LEE TOWNSHIP 

Special Meeting 
August 5, 2010 

 

The Special Meeting of the Lee Township Board was called to order at 6:30 p.m. at the Lee Township Hall 

located at 877 56th Street, Pullman, Michigan. 

 

Members Present:  Trustee Ferguson, Trustee Black, Treasurer Lowery, Supervisor Miller, Clerk King.   

 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss issues and complaints that have been brought to the board 

regarding the transfer station.  Heather Melson, Transfer Station Supervisor was in attendance to provide 

answers regarding what has been taking place at the transfer station.   

 

The Board members have been getting complaints regarding work not be completed, the transfer station bills 

have been extremely high with no additional monies collect and missing equipment from the transfer station.   

 

Heather Melson was questioned regarding these issues and requested to go into a closed meeting to discuss 

the complaints.   

 

Motion was made by Miller and seconded by Lowery to take the meeting into closed session due to the 

discussion would be a personnel issue. 

 

Meeting went into closed session at 6:33 pm. 

 

Meeting was reopened at 7:30 pm.   

 

Supervisor Miller stated that he would also go over recommended changes with F. Muncy regarding changes 

in procedures for the transfer station. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 pm 

 

Minutes submitted by  

Jacquelyn Ann King, Clerk 

Approved  � 

Unapproved  � 


